
 Parents of Rowan, Fir and Elder 

We would like to invite you to our 'books and biscuits 
event' on Thursday 6th February at 9am. This is a 
chance for you to come into school and see how your 
child learns about books in a classroom environment, 
with a focus on reading. The event will begin in the 
classroom where you will watch your child share a book 
with the class teacher. After this you will be invited to the 
library where there will be a chance for you to share a 
book with your child and have a cup of tea and a biscuit. 
You will then have the opportunity to speak to the 
teachers and share ideas with other parents. We would 
love as many of you to attend as possible. We will be 
finishing in the library between 10 and 10:30am. Please 
let your child's teacher know if you are able to attend. If 
you are unable to attend you are welcome to send 
another family member who likes to read with your child 
in your place. We look forward to seeing you on the 6th 
February.  
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